Moore, Tania

000000 S
From: Douglas Von Dollen <von.dollendouglas@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 5:43 PM

To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org

Cc: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF)

Subject: Invocation For 10/17 Council Meeting

Dear Council Member and Staff,

In light of the terrorist attack in Israel this weekend, | urge you to work with the Interfaith Council to provide an
appropriate invocation for your 10/17 meeting.

Our HBPD and HBFD chaplains have done an excellent job over the last 9 months but it is past time that you recognized
the diversity of our faith community and sent a message of unity and solidarity with those suffering right now.

Sent from my iPad




